
Lido Key Residents Association 
Membership Meeting    

February 17, 2024 
Carl Shoffstall called the meeting to order at 10:00 and reminded members that there would be a 
membership meeting after the program. 

 
PROGRAM 

MOTE EDUCATION – Aly Busse, Associate Vice President for Education 
Aly presented an overview of the education division at Mote:  Education, Internship, Volunteer, 
and Science Research.  Programs available are:  School Programs, Camps, Public Programs, 
Virtual Learning, and Community Engagement.  Mote offers internship programs that provide 
opportunities for undergraduates (currently 200) to work with a MOTE PhDS mentor.  LKRA is 
supporting the internship program at mote with our scholarship monies. 
 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Presidents Report 
Carl Shoffstall reported the following: 

• There will be a city commission meeting this week regarding the request for an 
amusement park at Ken Thompson Park.  We have been informed that no community 
input will be heard. 

• Boat races for this year have been rescheduled to September 13 and 15. 
• Thanked Beth Dilworth for her many, many years of service on the Lido Board. 

 
Treasurer Report  
We have a balance of $28,273.33 in the operating account and $ 20,804.92 in the fund account. 
 

 Membership 
There are 629 individuals, 380 households, and 36 condo/business/hotel members of LKRA.  
If you are not getting regular email notices, go to the website under “contact us” and send us your email 
address. 

 
Secretary Report 
Kathy introduced Rhonda Daniels the newest member of the Board and Michael Jaspan who will be an 
associate member on the board.  
 

Social Committee Report 
The Sandcastle is unable to accommodate us for the March meet and greet.  Please check your emails 
from the Association for an update (if can’t be rescheduled, will be cancelled) 
Reservations for the Cheeseburger in Paradise Beach Party can now be made online.  The event will be 
held at the Sandcastle on April 5 (rain date April 7).  Reservations must be made by March 16. 
 

Beach Update 
 NickPatel confirmed that the beach re-nourishment will be done at the same time as the dune project 
expected in early 2025.  He said that the city would be meeting with owners on the beach prior to the 
beginning of the dunes.  

 
Newsletter 
The next newsletter will be going out after the February breakfast meeting. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 10:40 
The next meeting will be March 16. 


